
Children in Need 2022 

Children in Need is a great charity that helps children across the country. On Friday 

18th November 2022, Children in Need was celebrated in PACE. All children and staff 

came into school dressed in their pyjamas or Children in Need merchandise for a 

donation to the charity.  

To add to this special day, the children at PACE baked Children in Need themed cakes 

and biscuits to sell at their very own ‘BAKE SALE’.  

We would like to thank everyone who donated to this amazing charity.  

Here at PACE, we raised an amazing £60.  

This will go a long way to help many children across the country.   

 

 


